
     
 
 
 
 

June 30, 2021 
 

Oakville Hydro 
861 Redwood Square 
Oakville, ON, L6L 6R6 

T   905-825-9400 
E   customerservice@oakvillehydro.com 
W www.oakvillehydro.com  

 

 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board, 
2300 Yonge St. 
Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.  
OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation Initiation – Board File Number: EB-2021-0180 

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (Oakville Hydro) is interested in participating in the Ontario 
Energy Board’s Innovation Sandbox renewal consultation. Oakville Hydro is also interested in attending a 
small group meeting in July or August as well as the stakeholder event in the fall of 2021. 

Oakville Hydro does not intend to request cost awards. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Original signed by 

 

Maryanne Wilson 
Director, Regulatory and Compliance 
mwilson@Oakvillehydro.com  
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